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May 3, 2012

Attorney General Derek Schmidt
120 SW 10th Ave., 2nd Floor
Topeka, KS 66612

Dear General Schmidt:

Operation Rescue has received from a confidential informant documents that related to Central Family
Medical, also known as Aid for Women, and abortion clinic located at 720 Central in Kansas City, Kansas.

Included in the documents is private patient information about 86 women, including 4 minors, who
sought abortion services during the single month of April, 2012.

Perhaps more disturbing than the gross violation of patient privacy by CFM by leaving such information
where it could be accessed by the public, is a series of Supplemental Termination of Pregnancy reports
that indicate that CFM is using pre-printed forms indicating that no reports of suspected abuse have
ever been filed by them.

These forms are evidence that CMF is intentionally ignoring suspected incidents of abuse and are
refusing to report any suspected case to the proper authorities.

We are formally asking you to reopen investigations initiated by Former Attorney General Phill Kline into
the non-reporting of abuse, particularly child sexual abuse, by abortion clinics in Kansas.

Women and girls certainly deserve better than to be abused, given abortions, then handed back to their
abusers. We have tragically seen this happen at an abortion clinic in Wichita, Kansas in the case of two
sisters who were raped and repeatedly impregnated by their step-father Robert Estrada, who is now
serving 35 years in prison for the rapes. Early on, one of the sisters — at the age of 12 — received an
abortion at Central Women'’s Services in Wichita by abortionist Sherman Zaremski, who is affiliated with
Central Family Medical in Kansas City. Zaremski did not report the suspected abuse. The rapes
continued for four more brutal years because the abortion clinic refused to do its duty and protect these
young girls.

One has to ask how many girls like Estrada’s victims are being abused right now in situations that could
have been stopped had Central Family Medical reported the abuse as required by law and human
decency.

Please fully investigate this matter and take whatever action is necessary to protect the public, including
criminal charges and closure of the abortion clinic.
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Please find attached copies of the Supplemental Termination of Pregnancy Reports that show each
report is pre-printed to indicate that no abuse report had been filed and a copy of one of the clinic sign-
in sheets that show private patient information. Also attached is a story about the Estrada rape case, for
your information. More information about the documents we have related to Central Family Medical
can be found at OperationRescue.org.

We are willing to turn over these documents to the appropriate authorities. However, we understand
that our confidential informant earlier notified several offices in anonymous letters, but nothing ever

happened. That is why we have not included the original documents with this letter.

Please feel free to contact us if we can be of further help.

roy Newman
President

enclosures
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Note on enclosures: Due to the sensitive nature of the attachments to this letter, they are not included
in this FAX, but have been sent to you along with a copy of this letter via US Postal Service, by certified
mail




